From: Judy Butler <bjudy90@yahoo.com>

To: Diane Hanian

Cc: david.meyer@avistacorp.com; linda.gervais@avistacorp.com

Subject: Public Comment re AVU-E-19-01

Date: Monday, July 6, 2020 6:25:46 PM

Idaho Public Utilities Commissiom

I am an Avista customer from Hope, Idaho, and am writing to ask the Idaho PUC to hold a public hearing on Avista's 2020 Electric Integrated Resource Plan. I realize that it would need to be a virtual meeting but the input of public testimony is important.

I was a customer of Avista for about 25 years in Washington. After 11 years in Idaho it seems to me there were more renewable energy resources available to Avista's Washington customers. Many Idahoans are interested in preserving the wonderful nature of our region and Avista is an important part of our future

I appreciate your consideration of public testimony.

Judy Butler 140 Monarch View Lane Hope ID 83836